
From: Clanon, Paul 
Sent: 5/9/2012 5:58:53 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov (frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: Followup with Paul 

The mechanism is the LTPP, and I look forward to PG&E's constructive proposals there that 
can lead to an adopted process by year-end. 

On May 9, 2012, at 5:38 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <6KC7@pge.com> wrote: 

Should we shoot for setting something up in the next week or so ? 

From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: Wednesday, May 09, 2012 5:35 PM 
To: Kuga, Roy M 
Subject: RE: Followup with Paul 

Yes. Would be happy to. 

From: Kuga, Roy M 
Sent: Wednesday, May 09, 2012 5:34 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: Followup with Paul 

Brian, 

During our discussion with Paul and Frank last Tuesday, both Paul and Fong 
acknowledged that we should start discussing options for dealing with a 
potential wave of Sutter "me-too" type requests that could arise at the 
ISO/CPUC. 
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We should begin the dialogue with Paul, others at the CPUC, the ISO and the 
three IOUs sooner than later. Can you check with Paul to see if he has a 
process already in mind. 

Thanks. 


